
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School PTA Event
ELFRIDGES 2022
DATE: 16/12/2022			PLACE: JUNIOR SCHOOL HALL
NOTE FOR PARENTS
We are HAPPY to announce that the market will be back on Friday 16th December. This means the children will attend the market and select the pre-ordered gifts themselves. 
Like 2021 the siblings in school will be able to shop together to enhance the shopping experience. NOTE THIS IS FOR SIBLINGS F2 to year 6. Nursery children have a mini Elfridges on Monday 19th December.

FORMAT OF EVENT
1) Complete the order form by 25/11/2022 by emailing your orders to poultonlancelynpta@gmail.com . These forms are needed for your child to attend the market. The gifts are bought in advance and we cannot accommodate late orders / on the day turn ups.

2) Once order forms are returned the Elves select good quality gifts for the children to select. Some gifts are bought from wholesalers, some are crafted by our own hands and some are lovingly donated to the market. Thank you in advance for all the support we receive. If you would like to get involved with gifts (donations / support) please email the PTA.

3) On the 16th December each class is brought to the market and chaperoned by an Elf. We start year 6 and work down. At each point the eldest sibling will go and collect their younger sibling so they shop together. Year 6 also help their little friends in F2, which is very kind and massively helpful!!

4) Money is needed on 16/12/22 ONLY. The gifts will come home on that day in a gift bag ready for under the Christmas tree. Children will need a shopping bag on the day
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